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21st June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We had a very energetic start to National Sports Week starting with Sports day on 
Monday. We were thankful the weather held out for us and hope that we have some 
nice weather going forward.  The children were amazing with everyone taking part, 
cheering everyone on and showing fantastic sportsmanship.  Thank you to all of the 
families that came along to support the children, it was fantastic to see such a good 
turnout. This year Sapphires were victorious and have the Sports Cup.  Well done 
Sapphires. 

 
Merits  
Well done to all those children who have gone over and above. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Good Luck 
Mrs Burton started with us in July 2023 to cover maternity leave and has become a valued 
member of our team. Today will be Mrs Burton’s last day with Nursery Hill Primary School as she 
begins her new adventure from Monday.  We would like to thank Mrs Burton for her wonderful 
contribution to the team and the school and wish her well in her new role.   
 
Childcare 
If you are a working parent, you may be entitled to free childcare.  Please follow this from Child 
Choices to get your free guide to retrieving your childcare code. 
https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-childcare-if-youre-working 
 
Summer Fayre 
Thank you for your generosity for bottles and sweets. We hope to see as many families as 
possible tomorrow at the Summer Fayre: 11am until 2pm. There are lots of exciting activities 
including a disco, raffle, bottle tombola, tattoos, hook a duck, henna and games. Food is available 
to buy including hot dogs, burgers, popcorn, slushies and ice-creams and there are stalls selling 
crafts, art, fidget spinners, slime, playdough and decorative glasses.  There is a 50p entrance fee 
which will give you a ticket to enter the raffle for an amazing cheese hamper. We look forward to 
seeing you there. 
We would like to thank the following for their kind contributions towards our raffle prizes: 
Bunches - £15 voucher 
Planters – 2 x £10 voucher 
Coventry City FC – 2 x tickets to game 
Nelson Pub - £20 voucher 
Ms Skelcher & Mr Riley – Family (of 4) ticket to Drayton Manor 

EYFS Ava T 

Year 1 River-Jai 

Year 2 Macaulay 

Year 3 Romeo 

Year 4 Grayce  

Year 5 Chloe 

Year 6 Marianna 

Headteacher Award Jade 
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Parking 
Once again, we appeal to all visitors to park considerately. Please ensure you park as stated in 
the highway code. Some of our neighbours have been very upset as they have been verbally 
abused by parents when they have been asked to move their cars including threats of violence.  
This is not how we talk to each other in our school community where we work hard to set a good 
example to our young people who witness such behaviour.  Blocking people’s access to property 
massively impacts on the home owners. It is a shame that such a small minority cause so much 
upset. We appreciate parking is difficult and we will continue to work with Warwickshire to try and 
find solutions. We are grateful to all those families who park further away and walk to the school.  
 
Attendance 
Well done to those individuals who attend everyday. Year 2 have had a fantastic week and just 
beat Y4: Well done. 
  
Our target is       
 
 
 
 
 
Dates for your diary 

Sat 22nd June 11am -2pm Summer Fayre Whole school 

Tues 25th June Reception 2024 Induction Evening Reception 2024 

Wed 26th June Nursery 2024 Induction Evening Nursery 2024 

Wed 26th June Coventry Transport Museum Year 2 

Thursday 27th June Warwick Castle Trip Year 1 

Friday 5th July The Potteries, Stoke Year 3 

Friday 5th July Nuneaton Gymnastics Year 4 

Tues 9th July Ash End Farm Trip EYFS 

Tues 9th July Hartshill Hayes Year 5/6 

Wed 10th July Transition Day Whole School 

Tues 16th July Awards Evening Year 6 leavers 

Fri 19th July 2pm Break up Summer Holidays Whole School 

  
Summer Holiday Care 
Elite Sports UK are offering Kids Summer Camp from 22nd July to 30th August on every week day 
8.30-3.30. Contact them on 01676 542129 or sportsdevelopment@elitesportsuk.com   
            
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Jeans and Staff 

96% 

Star Class 
97.36% 

Whole 
School 

Attendance 
92.51% 

mailto:sportsdevelopment@elitesportsuk.com

